
 
 
The LaBrae Local Board of Education met for a Work Session on February 14, 2018, at 10:00 
a.m. at the LaBrae Board Office.   Members present on Roll Call:  Mrs. Blaney, Mr. Morton 
and Mr. Sewell.  Mrs. Duncan and Mr. Gibson were absent.  Also present were Anthony 
Calderone, Superintendent and Carol Jones, Treasurer. 

 
  

Work Session Agenda: 
 
 Building discussions regarding Bascom Elementary 
 
  

 
Motion made by Mrs. Blaney seconded by Mr. Morton to adjourn the work session.  Roll call: 
Mrs. Blaney, Mr. Morton and Mr. Sewell voted YES.  Motion carried. 
 
 
 

  APPROVED:         
 
 
 
__________________________________________  

     RUSSELL SEWELL, BOARD PRESIDENT 
 
 
 

__________________________________________ 
   CAROL J. JONES, TREASURER 
 
 
 
 


